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Lunda Construction Company has requested a sound level variance for construction noise related to the demolition of the
Lafayette Bridge. The time period requested is 6:00 a.m, to 2:00 a.m. (Monday to Saturday only) from May 16th through May
25th, 2013. The public hearing is scheduled for May 15th, 2013 at 5:30 p.m. in the City Council Chambers. Contact

mark. kaisersatt@ci.stpaul.mn.us with comments
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